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TO:        Linda Gorton, Mayor 

FROM:      Charlie Lanter, Director, Grants & Special Programs 

DATE:        November 1, 2019 

SUBJECT:  MOU between LFUCG and the University of Kentucky Hospital, CHI St. Joseph                                                              
Health and Baptist Health Lexington 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

Request: Request Council authorization to execute a Memorandum of Understanding between 
the LFUCG, the University of Kentucky, CHI St. Joseph Health, and Baptist Health Lexington 
that will provide a total of $200,000 for the Lexington Fire Department Community Paramedicine 
Team.  

       
Why are you requesting? The Lexington Fire Department has negotiated a Memorandum of 
Understanding under which three Lexington hospitals will contribute funding for the Community 
Paramedicine Team. Funds will be used to pay for staff overtime expenses. Under the 
agreement, each hospital makes the following contribution: 

• UK Healthcare   $75,000 
• CHI St. Joseph Health $75,000 
• Baptist Health Lexington $50,000 

$200,000 
What is the cost in this budget year and future budget years? $200,000 will be budgeted for 
FY 2020. Costs in future budget years will be dependent upon future funds. 
 
Are the funds budgeted? Budget Amendments 10356, 10357, and 10358 are in process. 
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